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03/10/2021  17:28:292021/3724/P OBJ David Auger The objector lives on Mornington Terrace, a short distance north of the proposed development and has been a 

home owner there for over 20 years.

I support the comments of the chair of the Clarkson and Mornington TRA (S Lepper). In particular, the 

proposed building is inappropriate in the setting between Mornington Crescent and Mornington Terrace which 

is mainly Georgian/early Victorian in character. The area suffered bomb damage during the war and some of 

the reconstruction detracts from the character of the area, it is therefore important that any new development 

is appropriate in scale and size. The proposed building is too large for the site, and a smaller building more 

consistent with the character would be more appropriate.
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